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STATE OF MICHIGAN

GRETCHEN WHITMER OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR GARLIN GILCHRIST Il
GOVERNOR LANSING LT. GOVERNCR
May 17, 2024
A2 Refuge

Dear Ava Srivastava and Yash Srivastava,

On behalf of the State of Michigan, I would like to offer my warmest greetings and recognition
to you for your years of service to the state of Michigan through your non-profit organization,
A2 Refuge.

I am truly grateful for all the contributions you have made to our state. Michigan is great
because of the work, diversity, and grit of the people in it. Your accomplishments remind me
how immensely proud and humbled I am to represent a state so full of heart, determination,
and resilience. | have no doubt that you will continue to make a positive difference in your
community and serve as an inspirational example to countless others. I look forward to
continuing to work with you to build a bright future in our state.

Again, congratulations. I send my best wishes for your continued success in every endeavor.

Sincerely,

Gretchen Whitmer
Governor of Michigan


Ava Srivastava


